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We are pleased to submit the Work and Financial Plan (WFP) of the Biodiversity Management
Bureau based on the National Expenditure Program for FY 2022.

For your information andconsideration.

The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

The OIC-Director
Policy and Planning Service

The Director

SUBMISSION OF THE WORK AND FINANCIAL PLAN OF
BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU FOR FY 2022
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